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FLUSHING AREA LIBRARY PREPARES TO RELOCATE 

 

 

September 4, 2025 – Flint, Michigan     The Flushing branch of the Genesee District Library will 
close temporarily on Monday, September 22.  Library furnishings and materials will be moved to 
their new home at the Wendell W Phelps, DDS Memorial building, located at 220 Boman Street.   
 
It is anticipated that the move will take two weeks, and the library will re-open at the new location on 
Monday, October 6. 
 
“Having the opportunity to work with Flushing city and township officials through this transition has 
been a positive experience,” said Amy Klebba, Branch Operations Manager.  “They have been open 
to feedback every step of the way.” 
 
Genesee District Library (GDL) was formed in 1980 through a partnership between Genesee County 
and Grand Blanc Township.  By sharing library costs and responsibilities, the Genesee District 
Library system provides convenient, free library services in 19 locations throughout Genesee 
County. 
 
“We have great partnerships with all 19 of our municipalities,” said Kelly Flynn, Community Relations 
Manager. “They provide and maintain the building, and we provide staff, materials, and equipment.  
It’s a win-win for residents.” 
 
Visit thegdl.org, or https://www.flushingcity.com/news_detail_T16_R104.php, for more information. 
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